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Southern Oregon Head Start prepares all children 

and their families for success in school and 

throughout life. 
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2) Loose Parts Training  

3-4) Williams Library Grand 

Opening  

5) Recruitment Committee 

  

6-7) Redwood D2Food    

Activity  

8) Fall Clothing Fair  

9-11) Redwood’s Fall Family 

Day  

Transparent Respectful 

Communication 

Compassionate Inclusivity 

Teamwork 

Integrity & Accountability 

Safe & Responsive Culture 
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Submitted by: Karen Brown 

As the Early Head Start Home Base Specialist for Williams Early Head 
Start, I had the privilege of being invited to the Grand Opening of the 
New Williams Library. The opening of the New Library puts the Early 
Head Start Program in Williams one step closer to being able to open 

for in-person services, as the old library is now vacant and ready to be 
remodeled for our EHS Program out in Williams. 

There are photos of the old library, which is now the Future Home of 
Williams Early Head Start (Gray building); as well as photos that were 
taken at the Grand Opening of the New Williams Library on Saturday 

10/7/23. The woman in the white shirt and tan skirt is the Williams 
Head Librarian, Amber Guient; the woman in jeans and sunglasses is 
our Oregon State Representative for Grants Pass District, Lily Morgan 

(she secured $1.2 MILLION for renovating libraries in Josephine County).  



 

Submitted by: Karen Brown 



 

Submitted by: Stacey Daniszewski 

Come check out our Recruitment Committee. We have yummy 
treats for in-person meetings, pleasant company, and opportuni-

ties for you to get connected in the community. If interested, 
reach out to Stacey Daniszewski at 541-951-3452 or              

sdaniszewski@socfc.org  



 

Submitted by: Tiffany Heller 

Children at Redwood D2 class engaged in a fun 
food activity dehydrating peaches.  



 

Submitted by: Tiffany Heller 

Children at Redwood D2 class engaged in a fun 
food activity dehydrating peaches.  



 



 

Submitted by: Tiffany Heller 

Redwood enjoyed family day, we had a guest from the li-
brary who came to speak with our parents to promote 
our literacy kick off and shared great resources and 

books.  

The families then joined their kiddos in class for some 
fun engaging activities, ending our day with some home-

made chili, cornbread and mini pumpkins aka cuties 
from Dori and Cat.  

Baking soda and vinegar 
inside a pumpkin 

Family hand painting 



 

Submitted by: Tiffany Heller 

Scooping pumpkin goo 

Exploring  

Making fall wreaths 

Glad to see so many dads 



 

Submitted by: Tiffany Heller 

Engaging  

Family Time 

Family Love 

Ending with a 
delicious Family 

Meal Time 


